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February was a great month. Our attendance was up as well as our on-line 

ministry. I wish to thank you all for your continuing to send in your tithes and 

offerings as God instructs us to. We just continue to pray that we can all come 

back together to enjoy our “normal” church services. 

As we travel along the Lenten path have you decided what you will give up for 

Lent? Why is it important give up something for Lent? It is a way we can show 

God we mean what we say when we give up something that we don’t think we 

can live without for 40 days! Amazingly enough we all come out of Lent in 1 piece 

and closer to the Lord. 

Our pancake feed and fund raiser for the Brown was a huge success. A special 

thank you for the ladies that stepped up to help in the kitchen when things kind of 

blew up. Overall, it was a great day. 

March is going to be a great month as well. With the new life of spring comes 

promises of new attitudes and energy to serve the Lord. Palm Sunday is the last 

Sunday of the month.  

Please continue to walk the Lenten path in your quest to gain a closer connection 

to our God! 

God’s Blessings, 

Pastor Galen 


